
August 6, 2017  6 de Agosto 2017           St. Mary’s Parish 

Mass Schedule of Intentions 

August 5 – 11  
Saturday 8:30 AM ~  
Saturday  5:00 PM ~ Memory of Francis Benson 
Saturday 7:00 PM ~  
Sunday  8:30 AM ~ Memory of Bobby Loper 
Sunday              11:00 AM ~ Memory of David Martin 
Sunday  1:00 PM ~ For the People of St. Mary’s 
Monday  8:30 AM ~ For Our Lady of Medjugorje 
Tuesday  8:30 AM ~ Memory of George Van Agtmael 
Wednesday 8:30 AM ~ Memory of Jenn Campbell 
Wednesday 5:30 PM ~  
Thursday 8:30 AM ~ Memory of Carol Goodwin 
Thursday            10:00 AM ~ Mass at the Villas 
Friday  8:30 AM ~ Memory of Lucille Simoneau 
Friday  7:00 PM ~ For Those in Need of Healing 
 

August 12 - 13 
Saturday 8:30 AM ~  
Saturday  5:00 PM ~ Memory of Linnie Townlin 
Saturday 7:00 PM ~  
Sunday  8:30 AM ~ Memory of William Edward  
    Bornheimer 
Sunday              11:00 AM ~ Memory of David Martin 
Sunday  1:00 PM ~ For the People of St. Mary’s 
 

Mass Intentions & Memorial Candles 

If you would like to have a Mass offered for a particular  
Intention or for someone who has died, or if you would like to 
dedicate a candle to an intention or a loved one, please call the 
parish office. The stipend for the Mass is $10. The candles are 
$30 for 1 month, $60 for 6 months, or $90 for one year.  Our 
office staff will help you find an open date and time for a Mass, 
or available candles for dedications.  

!Señor, 

que bueno seria 

quedarnos aquí! 



The Feast of the Transfiguration of the Lord 

August 06, 2017  

 

 I think, most of us experienced and enjoyed hiking. Any hike can be exhilarating 

because of the scenery that we see, the conversation that we share, and sometimes for some 

revelations of something unexpected like a proposal of a man to his girlfriend.  Also, a hike 

benefits our health because it burns a lot of calories. I have experienced all these good 

things when I went hiking at Saddleback Mountain together with a priest-monk and some of 

the seminarians of Mount Angel Seminary.  

 We left the seminary early in the morning to reach the top of the Saddleback Mountain before the   

middle of the day. When we reached the top of the mountain we rested for a while and enjoyed the breathtak-

ing view around us. While we were resting, I saw the big table rock on top of the mountain and my compan-

ions prepared an altar and then we had a very inspiring Eucharistic Celebration. The priest shared a very inspir-

ing and moving homily that encouraged us to be good Christians and to be faithful to God. Looking back on 

the experience, I can say I had a foretaste of an encounter with God up on the mountain. When I recall that 

day, I always see the imagery of the Lord and the three apostles on top of the mountain of Transfiguration.   

 Today we celebrate the Feast of the Transfiguration of the Lord. This event is one of the most unique 

miracles in the Gospels because the miracle happened to Jesus himself. According to Dorothy Lee in her book, 

“In Christian teachings, the Transfiguration is a pivotal moment, and the setting on the mountain is presented 

as the point where human nature meets God: the meeting place of the temporal and the eternal, with Jesus 

himself as the connecting point, acting as the bridge between heaven and earth.ò  

 Each of us is given by the Lord moments of encounters and opportunities of meeting Him even in the 

most ordinary events in our life. For sure, such moments and opportunities can be considered as moments of 

God’s revelation of Himself to one who is ready and willing to know God more and to be touched by Him. The 

experience of the three apostles at the Transfiguration of Jesus was amazing experience which we ordinarily do 

not have a chance to have. The experience of God should lead us not only to be inspired but to be more open to 

what God wants to reveal.  

 My dear friends, let us open our hearts and minds to God, allow him to enter in our lives. In contem-

plating the Feast of the Transfiguration today, let us ask ourselves, do we give an open heart to God’s revela-

tion? Are we sensitive enough to hear what he says in those moments of encounter with him and eventually to 

put into action what he desires? Do we persevere in conversion and do we amend our lives? Do we confess our 

sins and receive the Body and Blood of Christ less unworthy? 

 

 

La Fiesta de la Transfiguración del Señor 
El 06 de Agosto del 2017 

 

 Creo que la mayoría de nosotros experimentamos y disfrutamos la caminata escalando una montaña. 

Cualquier caminata puede ser emocionante por el paisaje que vemos, la conversación que compartimos, y a 

veces para algunas revelaciones de algo inesperado como una propuesta de un hombre a su novia. Además, una 

caminata beneficia nuestra salud porque se quema una gran cantidad de calorías. He experimentado todas estas 

cosas buenas cuando hice una caminata escalando la Montaña Saddleback junto con un sacerdote y algunos de 

los seminaristas del Seminario de Monte Ángel. 

 Dejamos el seminario temprano en la mañana para llegar a la cima de la Montaña Saddleback antes del 

medio d²a. Cuando llegamos a la cima de la monta¶a descansamos un rato y disfrutamos de la impresionante 

vista que nos rodea. Mientras estábamos descansando, vi una gran roca en forma de mesa en la cima de la 

montaña y mis compañeros prepararon un altar y luego tuvimos una Celebración Eucarística muy inspiradora. 



El sacerdote compartió una homilía muy inspiradora y conmovedora que nos animó a ser buenos cristianos y a 

ser fieles a Dios. Recordando ese día, puedo decir que tuve un anticipo de un encuentro especial con Dios en la 

montaña. Cuando recuerdo ese día, me imagino la imagen del Señor y de los tres apóstoles encima de la mon-

taña de la Transfiguración. 

 Hoy celebramos la Fiesta de la Transfiguración del Señor. Este evento es uno de los milagros más sin-

gulares en los Evangelios porque el milagro le sucedió al mismo Jesús. Según Dorothy Lee en su libro en la 

cual ella dice que: "En las ense¶anzas Cristianas, la Transfiguraci·n es un momento crucial, y el escenario de 

la monta¶a se presenta como el punto donde la naturaleza humana se encuentra con Dios: el lugar de encuen-

tro de lo temporal y lo eterno, con Jes¼s mismo como punto de conexi·n, Puente entre el cielo y la tierra ñ. 

 Cada uno de nosotros es dado por el Señor momentos de encuentros y oportunidades de conocerlo in-

cluso en los eventos más comunes de nuestra vida. Ciertamente, esos momentos y oportunidades pueden ser 

considerados como momentos de la revelación de Dios a una persona que está listo y dispuesto a conocer mas 

a Dios y a ser tocado por Él. La experiencia de los tres apóstoles en la Transfiguración de Jesús fue una expe-

riencia asombrosa que ordinariamente no tenemos la oportunidad de tener o ver. La experiencia de Dios debe 

conducirnos no sólo a ser inspirados, sino a ser más abiertos a lo que Dios nos quiere revelar. 

 Mis queridos amigos, abramos nuestros corazones y mentes a Dios, permitámosle entrar en nuestras 

vidas. Al contemplar hoy la Fiesta de la Transfiguración, preguntémonos, ¿Abrimos un corazón abierto a la 

revelación de Dios? ¿Somos lo suficientemente sensibles para oír lo que él nos dice en esos momentos de en-

cuentro con él y eventualmente poner en acción lo que él desea? ¿Perseveramos en la conversión y enmenda-

mos nuestras vidas? ¿Confesamos nuestros pecados y recibimos el Cuerpo y la Sangre de Cristo menos indig-

nos? 

 Z Prayer Corner  Z 

Please keep all those who are in the military, or are ill or suffering in your prayers. 
  

For those who are ill or homebound:  Phyllis Billman, Jeanette Duncan and those struggling with cancer and other ill-

nesses or upcoming surgeries 
  

We pray for peace throughout our entire world. We remember our family members and friends who are serving in the 

military: Michael Pennington, Mike Andre, Alec Ogg 

If you would like to add the name of someone who is serving in the military, please call the office. 
  

For the repose of the souls of all the faithful departed:  Tom Barnes, Rosa Maria Houston 

Fr. Edwin’s Absence 

Fr. Edwin has gone home to be with his mother, who will be undergoing a surgery.  He will be gone most of 

August.  Let’s keep him, his mother and his family in our prayers. 

Cherrie Barnes, Long-time Youth Director 

Many of you have attended Cherrie’s Youth Groups, Confirmation classes, or 

worked with her in these and many other activities over the years.  We are sad to 

say her husband, Tom, has passed away.  If you would like to show her your  

support, Tom’s funeral will be next Wednesday, August 9th at 11am. 
 

Cherrie invites donations to the Soup Kitchen or to the Youth Ministry in lieu of flowers. 





  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Thank you to all who donated, volunteered and, especially, bid 

on our wonderful auction items. You all helped make our         

Ed-a-thon a great success, making over $12,000 to support our 

faith formation programs. Thank you, thank you, thank you!! 

Thank You for Supporting Catholic Education For All Ages! 



Eucharistic Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Feast of the Transfiguration - Aug 6  
     "Peter, James and John witnessed the Transfiguration of Christ 

on Mount Tabor.   The whole world will witness the glorious 

transfiguration of Christ in the Blessed Sacrament.   It will have 

the exact opposite effect of the bombing of Nagasaki.   At the 

transfiguration of Christ in the Blessed Sacrament, there will be 

an explosion of divine energy which will release the power of His 

love and renew the face of the earth.   Then the world will see 

Real Power!  All will be made well.   All will belong to His 

Heart.   All will be made one.  In the meantime, there are five 

graces we receive each time we visit Jesus in the Blessed Sacra-

ment.  By His glorious wounds we are the ones who are transfig-

ured and changed through His healing love.   Restoration, pontifi-

cation, transformation, reparation and salvation are the graces be-

ing poured out graciously upon us with each holy hour we 

make.  Like Peter….this is why we should exclaim in His Divine 

Presence, ‘Lord how good it is for us to be here!’” " (from the 

book 'Letters to A Brother Priest') 
 Please join us for Eucharistic Adoration of the Blessed Sac-

rament.  Adoration is available in the chapel 24 hours every day. For 

adoration outside of the 24-hour regular Thursday schedule, call the 

office for instructions and to enlist.  Everyone is welcome.  Spend as 

much or as little time as you can.  Thank you for offering our Lord 

this special hour.  Expect God's blessing, and give Him thanks.  

 

Holy Day of Obligation  

The Assumption of Mary  

into Heaven 
 

Masses will be at 8:30am & 5:30pm on 

Tuesday, 8/15 

Did you hear the Childrenõs 

Choir sing at our Ed-a-thon? 

They were awesome!! 

Fun at the Ed -a-thon ...  



¢ƘŜ CƛǊǎǘ !ƴƴǳŀƭ /ƘŀǊƛǘȅ DƻƭŦ ¢ƻǳǊƴŀƳŜƴǘ  

.ŜƴŜŬǝƴƎ {ǇŜŎƛŀƭ hƭȅƳǇƛŎǎ 
{ǇƻƴǎƻǊŜŘ ōȅ YƴƛƎƘǘǎ ƻŦ /ƻƭǳƳōǳǎ 

!ƭōŀƴȅ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭ мртт 
 

Where:    Golf Club of Oregon, 905 NW Spring Hill Dr, Albany, OR 97321, 

   (541)928-6519 

When:   September 16th, 2017 with a shotgun start at 8 am. Check in no later than 7:30am. 

Teams of 4 players will compete in a “Scramble” format with awards for Long Drive, KP, longest putt, best 

score, and numerous other prizes and surprises.  Meal and awards to follow the tournament.  Catering  

provided by Taqueria Alonzo. 

Cost:   $100 per player for 18 holes of golf (carts included), entry into all awards and meal.   

How to Enter:  Go to  https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B3LigmqRxu7LTDBMUmd4RGNWNEE/view?usp=sharing . Call or 
email Gary Haworth at  (541) 223-8160   or   gary_haworth@Juno.com with questions. 

August 27th is our breakfast 
and the fundraiser is for 
Coats for Kids program. The 
breakfast will be after the 
8:30 and 11am masses.   

Come hungry!  

https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B3LigmqRxu7LTDBMUmd4RGNWNEE/view?usp=sharing




Thank you to all who had their  

pictures taken, or sent in a picture, 

for our Parish Directory 

We will be having a picture make-up     

weekend August 21-22; if you haven’t had a 

chance to get your picture taken yet please 

stop by the Gathering Space that weekend, 

or you can always submit a photo (hard copy 

or electronically) for inclusion in the          

directory.   

Any questions, or to submit electronically, 

please contact Joni at the Parish office or at  

stmarysbusiness@comcast.net. 

Kermés 
Good food, good friends, lots 

of hard work, beautiful gowns 

on the girls vying for Queen of 

Kermes. 

Thanks to all who made Kermes 

such a success!  Together we 

raised $7200 which will go into 

our church roofing fund.  



σ ÉÎ ρȡ #/&&%% Ϲ #!4%#(%3)3 Ϲ #/.6%23!4)/.3 

WITH A CAFFEINATED CATHOLIC FAITH 

CCC is a parish event where we learn the basic catechism as one community 

while enjoying our coffee on a Sunday morning from 9:45 – 10:45  

in the GATHERING SPACE of St. Mary’s.  

This event is open to EVERYONE. It will begin in SEPTEMBER and ends in MAY 



August Grief Support Groups Canceled  
 

As you all know, we are right in the path for next month’s solar eclipse.  The Samaritan system has been 

working with emergency management services in the valley to develop plans to deal with the people, traffic, 

congestion, potential for gridlock, and possible injuries during the time.  

  

Evergreen Hospice has been working with Albany General Hospital staff to develop our own emergency 

plans.  These include eliminating all avoidable travel for ourselves and our patients and families between Aug 

18 and Aug. 22.   Accordingly, I have been asked to cancel the Grief Support Group in Albany on Monday 

evening, Aug. 21 and the Grief Support Group in Lebanon on Tuesday afternoon Aug. 22.  THOSE GROUPS 

WILL NOT MEET. 

  

I hope you will be able to attend the Support Groups earlier in the month.  The Albany group will meet on 

Sunday Aug. 6 from 1:30 - 3:00 pm.  The Lebanon group will meet on Aug. 8 from 4:30 - 6:00 pm. 

  

If you have questions, please feel free to call or email me. 

  

I hope you will each be able to enjoy this amazing event - and not have to deal with any negative conse-

quences of so many people arriving in the valley. 

  

Sincerely, 

Virginia 

  

Virginia Tyler, LPC 

Bereavement Care Coordinator 

Samaritan Evergreen Hospice 

541-812-4680 

Gift Shop 

The Catholic Daughters of America will have their gift 

shop open after English Masses Sunday 8/13.  If you 

don’t see what you are looking for in the display cabi-

nets, ask to see their catalogs.  Be sure to allow time for 

ordering and shipping.  If you need something between 

the dates in which the Gift Shop is open, please contact 

Dorothy Gall at   

541-619-1255. 

  

  

  

  

La Tienda de Las Hijas Catolicas de  

America - 8/13 

Abrirán su tienda de artículos religiosos después de las 

Misas de 8:30 y 11am. 

SENIOR LUNCHEON:  There will NOT be a senior luncheon in June, July or August, due to small 

turnouts.  We will resume our regular luncheon meetings on September 21, 2017 and each month 

thereafter on the third Thursday at 11:30 a.m.  Please watch the bulletin for details about events.    

If you have questions or would like to make suggestions for activities, please contact Avis Austed at 

541-928-7623.  

Come Join Us! 

Morning prayer, using  Magnificat Magazine, 7:30 -7:45 AM, weekdays in the Adoration Chapel   

Contact: Sister Catherine Hurley, FMA (541) 971-5856  



Thank You to All Our Auction Donors! 
Rose Anna Maddy 

Richard Amos 

Lisa Freeman 

The Knights of Columbus 

Bill & Ann Kinkley  

David Hernandez Family 

Larry & Rose Seminary 

Tylczak Family 

Ashley Pope and Ryland 

Val & Teresa Hellman 

Greg & Christa Zumach 

Brian Faligowski Family 

Sandy McKnight, Judy Stephen, 

     Shirley Baley and Kathy Collins 
Christine Westgaard 

Steve Babcock 

Deb Hadley 

Dan & Sandy Wehrman 

Jesse & Joyce Bower 

Juan Sauceda &  

     Heather Medina Sauceda 

Janice Wooley 

Sharon Beausoleil 

Clarence & Berneice Darnell 

Novakõs Hungarian Restaurant 

Ken & Judy England 

Jonathon Chicuate 

Catholic Daughters of America 

St. Maryõs Staff 

Amanda Gilmour 

Rob & Barb Keller 

A Member of the Parish 

Dan & Bobbie OõConnell 

St. Maryõs Prayer Shawl Ministry 

Ed & Cathy Cooper 

Pete Shobe 

Albert Nunez 

Gary  & Edith Birky 

TnT Builders 

 Trent & Trish Irwin 
Mary Rose 

Tuan & Minh Nguyen 

Fran Facey 

Pat Jacobson 

Flowers-n-More 

Shirley Holmberg 

Elsie Younce 

Summer Chase Photography 

Lee Gilmour, Riverbottom Farms 

Ryan Maddy, Real Estate Broker 

John & Jane Donovan 

The Conser Group 



Thank You to All Our Auction Donors! 
Paul Fischer 

Dorothy Gall 

Don & Lorri Headrick 

Distinctive Dentristy 

John & Margie Harshberger  

     and Marianne LeDoux 

Mel & Patty Joy 

Peg Kemper 

Shirley Kotara, Denise Parker 

     and Cindy Draper 

Rosie Zupan 

Ace Tupasi 

Donna Carlile 

Little Wuesten Café 
Sybaris 

Mary Eusterman 

Ken & Suzi Duda 

Norm & Sandy Jager 

Huster Family 

Debbie Sparks 

Ruth Ranzoni 

Sondra Peccia 

Patrick & Teresita Parson 

Ernesto Robles 

Caron Katko 

Ursula Tabor 

Joyce Wilson 

Gary & Mary Ann Renard 

Elizabeth Trabue 

Kevin & Emelyn Deyette 

Mark Krantz 
Safeway Bakery 

Marjean Hellman 

Ken & Patty Johnston 

Ruby Collins 

And the many anonymous donors who generously gave to 
make our Ed-a-thon such a success!  Especially thank you 
to anyone we may have missed listing é you are wonderful! 



Healing Mass 
August11th  

at 7pm.   

Everyone  

is welcome! 

Misa de 

Sanación:  
El 11 de Agosto  

a las 7pm.   

Todos bienvenidos!  

Total Given Goal Percent of Goal 

$26,191.00  $54,560.51  48%  

ARCHBISHOP’S CATHOLIC APPEAL 2017.  
 

Register  at Least a 

Week Ahead 

Offertory Update  07/23/17 

Parish General Collection: $26,924 

Building & Maintenance: $55 

Raise the Roof: $125 

Local Charities: $171 

Catholic Education Fund: $25 

Liturgy Fund: $25 

  

Thank you for your support of St. Mary’s Parish 

through your prayers, good wishes and gifts of time 

and money. If you would like to use envelopes or EFT 

to make your donations, please contact the parish  

office.  Thanks!  

St. Vinnie’s - Back to School Collection 
The St. Mary's Conference of St. Vincent de Paul will hand out school supplies and backpacks on Aug 29th.  
Please place donations in the marked barrels located in the entry ways. If your children need school supplies 
or back packs please sign up in the church office or the St. Vincent de Paul store by Aug. 26. For more infor-
mation contact Harvey Moore 541-619-8046 

 Clases del Bautismo 
  

El Fin Sábado de Septiembre a las 4:00pm    

Les pedimos que no traigan  niños a la clase.  

Por favor. 
  

El Segundo Domingo de Cada Mes a las 10:00am 

 

 Para preguntas de las clases llamar a la oficina 541-

926-1449 
  

Es muy importante que pase a la oficina para dar y 

apuntar la fecha que quiere bautizar y ver si esta 

disponible.  También llevar el acta de nacimiento 

original del niño/a.  La oficina esta abierto de Martes 

a Viernes de 9am a 12pm y de 1pm a 4pm. 

 Infant Baptism Class 

For those from birth thru first grade 

  

Sunday, August 20th, there will be a class here in Albany at 9:45-10:45am in the Peace House Fireplace Room.  Please 

call 541-926-1449 to fully register at least a week in advance.  Classes cost $10 for parents & $10 for godparents. 
  

To have a baptism here, you will need to attend a class, bring in the original Birth Certificate to the office & fill out a 

Baptismal information form.  Check with Teresa at the office for a day & time of baptism.  The office is open T-F, 9am

-noon & 1-4pm or  e-mail her at  stmarysoffice_albany@comcast.net 

 

  
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 

!ÌÂÁÎÙ #ÏÕÎÃÉÌ ρυχχ 

 ×××ȢËÏÆÃρχχȢÏÒÇ 

 Rosary for Life 

 

Join the Knights of Columbus in a Rosary for Life on 

Wednesday, August 16, following the 5:30 p.m. Mass.  

This Rosary is held every third Wednesday of the month to prayerfully work for the protection of life and an 

end to abortion. For more information, contact the Council Culture of Life Couple: Patrick and Teresita  

Parson, ph. 541-248-3346. 

 



Catholic Daughters of the Americas 
#1461 

Regent: Dorothy Gall  
541-926-4699 
1st Monday each month @ 6:30 PM 
All lady parishioners welcome! 

 

Your ad could be here, too! 

St. Mary’s 

Appreciates our 

Bulletin advertisers! 

Albany Helping Hands Thrift Store 
705 First Ave E 
Changing Lives 

Open 10 AM—  6 PM 
Monday– Saturday 

Donate a Vehicle 
Help a Neighbor 

St. Vincent de Paulõs Car Program 
1-800-227-8223 

Free towing 

Quality Hay Bales 
Orchard, Fescue, Ryegrass mix 

3-stringed bales avg. 115# each 
Contact: Call or text Michelle 

Nowak @ 541-409-4103 

To our anonymous parishioner 
who is generously donating 

flowers every month ... 
THANK YOU!! 

 Patty Mello 

Independent Beauty 

Consultant  

 (541) 926-2631  

Holy Mary,  

Mother of God, 

pray for us.  

Our Bulletin goes out in 
print, via email and is  
posted on the web &  

Facebook. 

A big THANK YOU! To the 
groups who faithfully set 

out our coffee and donuts 
each Sunday. 

OLPH, St. Mary’s  

132 Years of service! 

1885– 2017 

For information about an ad 

in the bulletin, contact Joni 

at:  stmarysbusiness 

@comcast.net 

 

Thanks to all who made 
the  Catholic  Ed-a-thon  

a great success! 

 

Dave Pautsch  

 

St. Maryõs  

Parishioner  

Principal Broker  

Listing Specialist  

Buyer Broker  

Juan Vasquez  

 

Listing Specialist  

Buyer Broker  

Se Habla  

Español  

Bill Raschko  

 

Listing Specialist  

Buyer Broker  



ST. MARY’S CATHOLIC CHURCH    
Our Lady of Perpetual Help Parish 

706 Ellsworth St. SW Albany, OR 97321-2366 
541-926-1449 

WEEKEND MASSES: Saturday 5:00PM English, 7:00 PM Spanish; Sunday 8:30AM English, 11:00 AM English, 1:00PM Spanish 
DAILY MASSES: Monday to Saturday 8:30AM, Wednesday 5:30PM, 1st Thursdays @ 9:45AM  in Mennonite Home Chapel 
CONFESSIONS: Wednesday 9:15AM - 5PM, Saturday 3:30 - 4:30PM, 6:15 - 7:00PM, Sunday 7:30 - 8:30AM, 10:00 - 11:00AM, 12:15 - 1PM 
NOVENA to Our Lady of Perpetual Help: Daily Communal Recitation 8:00-8:30AM and 5:00-5:30PM on Wednesday, personal     
recitation all day Wednesday in the chapel (Novena booklets available in both languages.) 
ADORATION: Thursday 9:00AM to Friday 8:15AM 

  
  

In Times of Need 
PRAYER CHAIN: Fran Pace, fepace@msn.com 
PRAYER SHAWL MINISTRY:  if you would like a prayer shawl for someone who is ill or experiencing a loss, please      
contact Carol Hawke at 541-926-2106 or the-hawkes@comcast.net. 
RETROUVAILLE / REDISCOVERY OF OREGON: for couples whose marriages are experiencing  pain or communication 
breakdown.  1-800-470-2230 or www.helpourmarriage.com.  
BEGINNING EXPERIENCE: weekly support meetings and weekend retreats to aid in healing and beginning again for the 
widowed, divorced and separated or anyone experiencing the death or loss of a friend or relative. 503-393-2361.   

Rev. Edwin L. Sanchez,  Administrator,  ext 338 
Rev. Leonard Omolo, ALCP, Parochial Vicar, ext 338 
Administrative Assistant to the Priests:  
 Teresa Middlemiss, ext 338 
Parish Office: Marty Kloeck (AM),  Janice, Margie and  
 other volunteers 
Business Office: Joni Siewell, ext 305 
Elementary Religious Education Director:   
 Suzanne Duda, ext 344 
Youth Coordinator: Cherrie Barnes, ext 315 

Adult & Young Adult Religious Education Director and 
 Liturgy Coordinator:  Ace Tupasi, ext 304 
Music Director:  Lan VoBa 
Facility Supervisor: Ricardo Lemus 
hŦŦƛŎŜ ƘƻǳǊǎ ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ- CǊƛŘŀȅ Ϥ ф ǘƻ bƻƻƴ ϧ м ǘƻ п ta  
tŀǊƛǎƘ hŦŦƛŎŜΥ рпм-фнс-мппф  
9ƳŜǊƎŜƴŎȅ tƘƻƴŜΥ рпм-нно-мусс 
CŀȄΥ рпм-фнс-нмфм 
9ƳŀƛƭΥ ǎǘƳŀǊȅǎƻŦŦƛŎŜψŀƭōŀƴȅϪŎƻƳŎŀǎǘΦƴŜǘ  
ǿŜō ǎƛǘŜΥ ǿǿǿΦǎǘƳŀǊȅǎŀƭōŀƴȅΦŎƻƳ 

²ŜƭŎƻƳŜΗ 
!ǳƎǳǎǘ сΣ нлмт         ¢ǊŀƴǎŦƛƎǳǊŀǘƛƻƴ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ [ƻǊŘ  

               Bienvenidos a su casa a su iglesia Santa María 
 

Asistentes en el Pastoral del Ministerio Hispano 
                             Marciano y Honorina Lopez   541- 619-1504 
  

Los Sacramentos en español : 
  

Bautismo: Marcos y Aracely Rodriguez;  Anselmo Nunez  
Primera Comuni·n:  Suzanne Duda  
Boda:    Humberto y Susana Mart²nez  541-971-2698 
Quincea¶era:  Honorina Lopez  
Confirmaci·n: Marciano y Honorina Lopez 
Catecismo para Adulto: Antonio Reyes - Domingo de 11:20 am a 
12:40 pm 
 

Representante del Consejo Pastoral: Marisol de la Torre 
 

Para preguntas llamar o venir a la oficina de Martes a  Viernes de 
1:00pm  a 4:00pm   541-926-1449 o al  541-619-1504 

Horario de las Confesiones son: 
Mi®rcoles : De 9:15am a 5:00pm 
S§bados :  De 3:30pm a 4:30pm   y  6:15pm a 7:00pm        
Domingo : De 7:30 a 8:30am,   10:00 a 11:00am,   y   12:15pm a 
1:00pm  
  

Horario de las misas en español  Sábado: 7:00pm     
Domingo 1:00pm 
  

Aquí en nuestra parroquia tenemos grupos de oración  y evange-
lización. Los invitamos a formar parte de esta familia parroquial . 
Lunes  grupo de oración en la capilla a las 7:00pm 
Martes grupo San Juan Diego  para hombres  a las 7:00pm en la 
casa Guadalupe 
Miércoles grupo San Juan Diego para mujeres a las 7:00pm en la 
casa Guadalupe      
Viernes grupo Apóstoles de la palabra a las 7:00pm en la casa 
Guadalupe  


